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  December 21, 2022 
 
 
Alberta Securities Commission 
Suite 600, 250 - 5th St SW 
Calgary, AB  T2P 0R4 
 
British Columbia Securities Commission  
701 West Georgia Street 
Vancouver, BC  V7Y 1L2 
 
Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 
 
 Re: Uriel Gas Holdings Corp. (the “Company”) 

Long Form Non-Offering Prospectus Dated December 21, 
2022 (the “Prospectus”) 

 
 
We consent to being named in the Prospectus and to the use and reference in the Prospectus of the 
Richdale Report (as defined in the Prospectus) dated effective September 1, 2022 and the Form 51-101F2 Report on 
Reserves Data by Independent Qualified Reserves Evaluator or Auditor dated November 25, 2022 (together, the 
“Reports”). 
 
We have read the Prospectus and have no reason to believe that there are any misrepresentations in the information 
contained in the Prospectus that are derived from the Reports or that are within our knowledge as a result of the services 
performed by us in connection with the Reports. 
 
 
  Yours truly, 
 
  GLJ LTD. 
 

   
Laura Beierbach, P. Eng. 
Senior Engineer 
 

 
Trisha S. MacDonald, P. Eng. 
Vice President, Corporate Evaluations 

 


